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April 17, 2012 
 
Dr. Kalmia Kniel 
Assistant Chair, Department of Animal and Food Sciences 
College of Agreculture and Natural Resources 
University of Delaware 
 
Dear Dr. Kniel, 
 
This letter is to state the approval of the Department of Biological Sciences for the modification of the 
Animal and Food Science program to include the addition of BISC 300 Microbiology as one of the 
required biology courses for this major.  In addition, the Department approves the change for the majors 
in this program to take BISC 276 Human Physiology.  The Department of Biological Sciences fully 
supports the Animal and Food Sciences program and will be able to add your majors to this course 
without restriction.  
 
I look forward to continued interaction with your department and the College of Agriculture and Natural 
Resources in the future. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Professor and Chair 
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